
 Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

   TASTE OF POMPEI…… 

    HAIL TO THE CHEFS… 
Bakers and Attendees!!!! 

Thank you, Thank you, and thank you…

what a great night we had at the annual Taste of 

Pompei last Saturday!!! The food and baked goods 

were incredible...and the people...the people were 

of course awesome...because they were mostly 

YOU our wonderful parishioners!! 200 people  

attended...raising almost $3,800.00!! Thank you, 

thank you one and all!! 

     We just can’t say enough about the wonderful 

food… Oh the food!!!...people were absolutely 

raving (and absolutely full)!!! … Our amazing 

chefs are so generous...their generosity in  

purchasing the product, time in making and  

serving it, and their overall kindness in  

participating is just beyond!!!  Our chef hats go 

off to…Chef Father Dan, Chef Jim Robinson, 

Chefs Angie and Tino Porrino, Chef Ralph  

Torrillo, Chefs Eric and Colleen Rosenthal, Chefs 

Sharon and Don  Betz, Chefs Anthony and  

Jennifer Pham, Chefs Sue and Frank Mirache, 

Chef Cathy Comer (Cathy’s Corner Café’), Chef 

Maurice Etheridge, Chef Tina Seymour, Chefs 

John and Joanne Verone, Chef Pam Caruso 

Koagel, Chef Maria Lattanzio Wede, Chefs Tina 

and Ron Muraca,  and Chefs Tony and Lucy Paris.  

And our incredible bakers…Father Caruso, Betty 

Jane Toia,  Janet Petragnani, Nancy Lattanzio 

Quigg, Cindee Musemeci, Paula Grant, Tina  

Murraca, John Verone, Vinny Dalfo, Kathy  

Hallett...and anyone else that might have slipped 

some tasty’s in that night for us all to enjoy.  

     Many thanks also to all that helped us set up, 

and take down. And our wonderful Holy Name 

Society for the donation of beer, soda and water. 

And last but far from least a very big thank you to 

my co-chairs Colleen and Eric Rosenthal for all of 

their incredible help and dedication in this event 

and all of our school/parish events.   

     Lucy     

CHANTICLEER  

COUNT DOWN!!!! 
               

 

Chanticleer concert a week from Tuesday!!!!!! 
 

     This incredible concert is going to be here  

before you know it…and we are hoping you are 

going to be part of it!!! The world renowned group 

Chanticleer will be performing in our beautiful 

church a week from this Tuesday, February 25th at 

7:00 pm, it’s the night before Ash Wednesday 

which is Carnavale  and our parish is celebrating 

in a big way!!! Chanticleer is an absolutely  

fantastic a cappella men’s chorus. It’s called the 

“world’s reigning male chorus” by the New  

Yorker. The GRAMMY award- winning ensemble 

is based in San Francisco, where the Chronicle 

praises their “tonal luxuriance and crispy etched 

clarity.” Known around the world as “An  

orchestra of Voices”, the group seamlessly blends 

twelve male singers from soprano to bass, in  

original interpretations of vocal literature from 

Renaissance to jazz, gospel, and adventurous new 

music.  

The New York Times says…”These men are  

phenomenal: as fresh as a blade of grass, tightly 

focused and keenly expressive.” 

and…The Boston Globe: The singing of  

Chanticleer is breathtaking in its accuracy of  

intonation, purity of blend, variety of color, and 

swagger of style.” 

     We are so very fortunate to be hosting this 

group and we hope you will treat yourself and be 

part of this great night!! 

 

     Tickets are on sale after all Masses or by  

visiting or calling our Parish Offices at 315-422-

7163!!!! Seats are now limited so if you haven’t 

gotten tickets we hope you will soon. Checks, 

credit cards or cash accepted.  
   

Hope to see you at the show!!!! 
 

Check Chanticleer out on You Tube 

  

We have a date for Confirmation: Tuesday, 

March 24th. It will be held at Our Lady of 

Pompei/St. Peter Church. 
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Monday: February 17 

The Seven Holy Founder of the Servite Order 

 NO 9:00 am COMMUNION  

 SERVICE IN THE CONVENT 

Tuesday: February 18 
9:00 am Mass at the Convent 

Angelo Borreggine/Wife, Frances 

Mary Surace/Husband, Carmen and Family 

Wednesday: February 19 
9:00 am Mass at the Convent 

Frank and Orsola Razzano/Daughter, Antoinette 

Giuseppe and Giuseppina DiLorenzo/Gilda 

Thursday: February 20 
9:00 am Mass at the Convent 

Mary Kalska/Son, Paul 

Friday: February 21 

  St. Peter Damian 
9:00 am Mass at the Convent 

Pasquale Sisera/Frances Borrggine 

Saturday: February 22 
4:00 pm   

Alice Venditti (B)/Daughters, Joanne Simone &  

     Jacki Abbott 

Joseph Prince III, Ann/Mom 

Roberrt Kissane/Joanne 

Richard A. Tortora, Sr., W. Ann/Wife, Rita & Family 

Pat Barilla/Jessie Crisalli 

Benny and Terry Cimino/Son, Joseph 

Joseph Canino (B)/Wife, Bertha and Family 

Guy Piraino/John 

Frank Chiodo/The Fennelly & Chiodo Families 

Lucy Marco/The Porrino Family 

Robert Fletcher/Janet and Al Petragnani 

Sam Brigandi, 50 Yr.Ann/Sandy and Bob 

Sunday: February 23 

 Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
7:30 am  

  

For the Parishioners of Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter 

and St. John the Baptist / Holy Trinity 
 

8:45 am Mass in Vietnamese 
 

11:00 am 

Mary, Philip and Anthony Catalino/Family 

Carmine and Concetta DiLorenzo/Daughter, Gilda 

Maria and Domenico LaFace/Son, Lorenzo & Family 

Louise Pascuzzi, Ann/Rosita and Angelo 

Virginia McBride/Daughters of Columbus 

Michael Patello, Ann/Antimo, Maryann Vigliotti and 

     Family 

Catherine Squadrito, Ann/Daughter, Frances & Vito 

SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

Income shown is for the week of February 9th.   

Please contact Fr. Dan if you have any questions 

about our parish finances. 

 

OLP/St. Peter Collection  
February 9, 2020 

Regular  $6,329.00 

Loose        414.00 

  Total $6,743.00             
 
 

Weekend Masses at St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity: 

5:30 pm Vigil Mass on Saturday as well as 9:00 am 

Mass on Sunday. 

 This Week  We Remember...  

 
 
 
 

This Week’s Sanctuary Lamps Are Burning 
In Loving Memory Of 
Antoinette DiScenna 

Requested By 
M/M Elio Lombardi 

  
 
 

 Eucharistic Angels In Loving Memory of 

Antoinette DiScenna 

Requested By 

The St. Therese Society 

 

Padre Pio 
 

Devotional Candle Burning for 

My Special Intentions 

 

BEREAVEMENT 
 

Please remember in your prayers, Pauline 

Scigliuto, who passed away this week. Our 

deepest sympathy to her family.  May she 

rest in peace. 



THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES IN OUR PARISH:  

 

Monday: February 17 

 In Observance of 

 President’s Day 

 Parish Office Closed 

 Beginning CAP Winter Break 

Thursday: February 20 

6:30 pm Choir 

Saturday: February 22 

  No Language Program 

Sunday: February 23 

  No Religious Education Classes 

Monday: February 24 

  Classes resume at CAP 

Tuesday: February 25 

7:00 pm Chanticleer Concert in Church 

Wednesday: February 26 

  Ash Wednesday 

Masses are:  9:00 am at OLP/St. Peter 

          Noon & 5:30 pm at St. John/Holy Trinity 

Friday: February 28 

The first of weekly Mass at Noon followed by 

Stations of the Cross at OLP/St. Peter and 

7:00 pm at St. John/Holy Trinity 

3    Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Weekend of  February 22-23 

 

Lectors: 

4:00 pm C. Adams, G. DiCaprio  

7:30 am M. Etheredge 

11:00 am C. Intaglietta, F. Brice 

Eucharistic Ministers: 

4:00 pm L. Chiodo, R. Larca, L. Madonna 

7:30 am M. Iannettone, T. Porrino, 

  S. Spadaro 

11:00 am C. Musumeci, M. Scarfino,  

  M. Nave 

Servers: 

4:00 pm J. Fabrizi  

7:30 am Jean Paul, Jean Claude 

11:00 am A. Mathewson, S. Pham 

 Let us Pray 
 

Please remember in your prayers the sick 

of our parish and all those in hospitals, 

nursing homes and the home bound.         

Lucy Copani, Joni Uva DelGiorno, Bernadette 

DelVecchio, Josephine Indelicato, Mattia  

Kinslow, Madge Maffei, Pavia Children, 

Sandy Pisani, Leon Saya, Samuel and Sue  

Wilson. 

Please notify the Parish Office (315-422-7163) if 

you would like to be on the prayer list, also, if 

you have a loved in the hospital or nursing home. 

Advice From A Tree 
 

 * Stand tall and proud 

 * Go out on a limb 

 * Remember your roots 

 * Drink plenty of water 

 * Be content with your  

  natural beauty 

 * Enjoy the view!!!  FAMILY PERSPECTIVE 

(from the Office of Family Life Education) 
 

     To experience peace which Christ promises we 

must shed our grudges, jealousy and feelings of 

being misunderstood, unappreciated or ignored. 

Peace and anger don’t mix. Today’s Gospel 

warns, if you want peace in your heart and home, 

get rid of your anger. Anger is too costly! 

Collection for the Church in 

Central and Eastern Europe 
 

       On February 26th, Ash Wednesday, there will 

be a Collection for the Church in Central and 

Eastern Europe. This collection supports the 

Church in more than 20 countries that still  

struggle to recover from Communist rule. Funds 

from this collection support pastoral care,  

catechesis, building renovations and seminary 

formation. Your support restores the Church and 

builds the future in this region. Please prayerfully 

consider how you can support this collection. 

Thank you.  

You can also visit: www.usccb.org/ccee. 

REMINDER: Be sure to send in your   

subscription for the Catholic Sun. Bishop Lucia 

has said “The Catholic Sun depends on parish   

subscriptions to continue its critical mission. That 

is why the Sun team will … have a five-week 

campaign, with the hopes of everyone’s support. 
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  Vocations 
 

“It is loyalty to do His will.” Are you considering 

following the will of God in the consecrated life or 

priesthood? Please call Father Jason Hage at 315-

470-1468 or write: vocations@syrdio.org.   

SAVE THE DATE…  

MARK YOUR CALENDERS…

BASKET BONANZA                                                        

SATURDAY MARCH 28th!!!! 

             Tickets now on sale!!! 
 

 

     We hope you will mark your calendars for the 

always wonderful, always fun Basket Bonanza 

being held in the school cafeteria on Saturday, 

March 28th AT 5:00 pm!!!! 

     We are already thinking of basket and silent 

auction ideas. If you have been in the past you 

know we always have great ones!!!! If you  

haven’t been before we hope you will join us and 

see what it’s all about!!!   

     We know it will be another fantastic Bonanza 

with great opportunities to win incredible items.  

     Perhaps you have an idea and would like to put 

a basket together or donate a silent auction item if 

so…give us a call…we would love it!!!  

     The cost is only $10.00 which includes your 

admission, chance to win door prizes and 2 free 

raffle tickets to use towards your chances to win 

whatever baskets you choose to take a chance on.  

It also includes incredible food and of course, as 

always, lots of fun and comradery!!!  We hope 

you will be part of it!! 

     Visit us after all Masses or call or visit the   

Parish or school offices for tickets, questions, 

more information or if you are interested in       

donating!! 315-422-7163. Thanks so much!!!! 

Annual Friends  

Day of Recollection 
 

Wednesday,  April 1st, this event is 

sponsored by Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter at 

Christ the King Retreat House, 500 Brookford Rd. 

from 10:00 am – 3:00 pm. Homilist: Rev. Daniel 

Caruso. Donation: $28 (this includes lunch).  

For reservations (due by March 20th)  or for  more 

information call JoAnne Merola, 315-425-9673 or 

Corrine Intaglietta, 315-457-8059.  

This event is for all of our friends, men 

and women! 

REMINDER:  Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter’s 

Golf League will begin on Tuesday, May 6th. If 

you are interested in playing, please contact Jamie 

Lanza at 315-256-4540 after 2:00 pm.  

Tickets For The Annual Holy Name Raffle  
  
      Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter Holy Name  

Society “300 Raffle” has begun.  Only 300 raffle 

tickets will be sold!  Tickets are $50 each. Prizes: 

1st place: $5,000.00; 2nd place:1,000.00; 3rd, 4th 

& 5th place: $500.00 each. The drawing will be 

held on Wednesday, May 13, 2020.  

     You may purchase a ticket(s) from any Holy 

Name Member, by calling Joey Cimino at 315-

430-0338, by calling Larry Cimino at 315-430-

5645, or by calling the Parish Offices at 315-422-

7163. If you would like a special/lucky numbered 

ticket please call Joey Cimino. This yearly event 

is our big fundraiser, so won’t you help by  

purchasing a ticket or two. The committee thanks 

everyone in advance for their support.  

The Holy Name Society 

welcomes new members, 

Gerry Neri and Sal Scro. Welcome aboard!! 

IGNITE MEN’S CONFERENCE   

 

Attention men of the parish, the theme for the   

Annual IGNITE Men’s Conference is Take Ref-

uge in the Lord.  You can be part of it on Satur-

day, March 28, 2020, at the SRC Arena & 

Event  

Center at OCC for an amazing day that will have a 

tremendous impact on you. You can register for 

the IGNITE 2019 Catholic Men's Conference 

online at www.ignitecatholicmen.org.  Sign up 

now.    

http://www.ignitecatholicmen.org

